
TMA4275 Spring 2016 – Reference group meeting 2 

8 March 2016 

 

Referance group members present: 

Markus Brabrand Urfjell, MTFYMA 

Vilde Elisabeth Aas Qvale, MTMART 

 

Also present: 

Bo Lindqvist, Lecturer 

Ioannis Vardaxis, Teaching assistant 

 

Reference group member Florian Marcel Carl Müller (RAMS) was not present due to a misdirected 

email from the lecturer. 

 

Feedback on lectures: 

 The installation of MINITAB is hard to complete for some students, as a product key is 

needed to use the full version and not only the trial version. The license file is not working for 

this. 

o Conclusion: Orakeltjenesten knows MINITAB, and the students that have problems 

with this can contact them for further assistance. 

 Students from MTFYMA has a lot of work with another course, and as a result, they are not 

as much in the lectures. The slides are however very good and the students can catch up by 

going through them.  

 Good lectures and a satisfying pace in the lectures. 

Feedback on exercises: 

 The mandatory exercise was good, and covered a large part of the curriculum.  

 

Feedback from absent reference group member (Florian Marcel Carl Müller), which therefor was 

not discussed in the meeting 

 From the lectures we have not really been lectured what the Anderson-Darling is, and how 

we can use this to compare results, rather than just using it. Getting a further understanding 

on the subject would be beneficial.  

 Some students have expressed a desire to catch up with the lectures that were lost during 

the first weeks of the semester, with the lectures during the work with the mandatory 

exercise. These are now replaced with guidance from the teaching assistant.  


